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The J0Uro JImEs

Vol. 1987-1988 NO. WEEK OF ocTOBER 26, 1987

If you would like to have an announcement or message included in
The Touro Times, please submit the information to Toby Markowitz in
Room 125 by noon on Wednesday of each week.

EVENTS OF THE WEEK

Monday, Oct. 26, 1987 Journal of the Suffolk Academy of Law
Meeting
For Members and Invitees
5:00 pm in the Journal Office, Room 200

Tuesday, Oct. 27, 1987 Question and Answer Session on Plagiarism
with Professor Robin Fried
11:00 - 12:00 noon in the Moot Court Room

Wednesday, Oct. 28, 1987 Faculty Meeting
3:00 pm in the Faculty Library

Wednesday, Oct. 28, 1987 Placement Office Program in conjunction
with the Bar Associations of Nassau and
Suffolk Counties
3:15 - 4:15 pm in Room B-4
See details below

Thursday, Oct. 29, 1987 SBA |[ANNUAL FRIGHT NIGHT PARTY!!!

FUN, FOOD AND FROLIC!!1
Prizes for best costumes!

Admission: $3 with costume and $4 without!
Bring friends!

8:00 pm in the Cafeteria

PLACEMENT OFFICE NEWS

The Bar Association of Nassau County and The Suffolk County Bar
Association and Touro Law Center are pleased to present a three session
program entitled "How To Get A Job and Then Do The Job." On Wednesday,
Oct. 2, 1987, Edward T. Robinson, III, Esq. and Edward Flaherty, Esqg.
will discuss what a law firm looks for in hiring associates. Mr. Robinson
is a past president of the Nassau County Bar Association and Mr. Flaherty
is an Assistant District Attorney of Suffolk County. This program will
begin at 3:15 in Room B-4. Your attendance is encouraged at this session
and the other two sessions which will be announced in future weeks.

JUDICIAL INTERNSHIP PROGRAM: DEADLINE IS NOVEMBER 16, 1987
Students who are interested in participating in a non-credit judicial

internship program in the Spring, 1988 in Nassau County must do the
following:

1. Submit 10 copies of your resume.
2. Submit a cover letter indicating your preference of the Court
(Supreme, County or Family).
3. Send all of the above to: New York State Supreme Court
100 Supreme Court Drive
Mineola, NY 11501
Attention: The Honorable Leo F. McGinity
Judicial Internship Program

THE SECOND ANNUAL FAMILY DAY_- NOVEMBER 22, 1987

All students and their families are encouraged to attend the Second
Annual Family Day at the Law Center. On Family Day, parents, spouses and
friends of Law Center students and alumni will have an opportunity to tour
our facility. Dr. Bernard Lander, President of Touro College, Dean Howard
A. Glickstein and Mr. Harvey Rosenberg, President of the Law Center's Friends'
Association will make presentations on the achievements of the College and
the Law Center and will outline our plans for the future. Members of the
faculty and administration will be available to answer any questions you
may have about the Law Center. The program will include an Awards Ceremony
honoring outstanding first, second, third and fourth-year students. A
reception with the President, Deans, Faculty and Staff will follow. We
will look forward to seeing you there on Sunday, November 22, 1987.




FACULTY ACTIVITIES

Professor Martin Schwartz and Adjunct Professor Judge George Pratt
co-chaired the Practising Law Institute's section 1983 civil rights litigation
program. The program will also be presented in November in Los Angeles.

Professor Schwartz also lectured on "Federal Jurisdiction" as part of
a continuing education program sponsored by the Suffolk Academy of Law.

Professor Schwartz has been asked to participate in a think session with
the Federal Commission on Intergovernmental Relations. "

Professor Steven Brock presented a lecture on the right of psychiatric
patients to refuse treatment with neuroleptic drugs. The presentation
was part of the four day conference of the National Association for Rights
Protection and Advocacy at the Renaissance Center in Detroit, Michigan.

FIRST YEAR FACULTY ADVISORS

All First year students have been assigned faculty advisors. Please
see the listing posted on the main bulletin board. Faculty advisors
will answer any questions you may have regarding the Law Center, courses,
study techniques, examination preparation and career plans. If you have
not already contacted your advisor, you should do so. Please contact
Dean Cohen's office if you have any questions.

1987-88 STUDENT HANDBOOK/CODE OF CONDUCT

The 1987-88 Student Handbook/Code of Conduct may be obtained in the
mailroom. All students must pick up and sign for their copy. Evening
students may pick up their copy at the Receptionist's desk. Students
are expected to read both documents with care. Special attention shquld
be paid to the definition of plagiarism located in Article III, Section A(1l)
of the Code of Conduct. If you have any questions, please contact
Dean Cohen.

TEL AVIV UNIVERSITY LAW SCHOOL EXCHANGE PROGRAM

All students interested in traveling to Israel to participate
in the Tel Aviv University School of Law/Touro Law Center Exchange
Program during the December/January semester break should contact Dean
Cohen's office as soon as possible.

The program will provide students with the opportunity to experience
the challenging and dynamic environment of the Middle East and to broaden
their perspectives through exposure to the Israeli legal system and
distinguished academicians, jurists and law students.

FACULTY RESEARCH ASSISTANTS

A few faculty research assistant positions are still available.
All upper class students wishing to be a research assistant for a member
of the faculty should pick up a research assistant application in Dean
Cohen's office. Please see the notice posted on the main bulletin board.
If you have any additional questions, please contact Dean Cohen.

SECOND ANNUAL JEWISH HERITAGE BOOK FESTIVAL

The Second Annual Jewish Heritage Book Festival will take place on
Sunday, Nov. 8 from 10:00 am - 8:00 pm and Monday, Nov. 9 from 10:00 am -
6:00 pm. This event is sponsored by the YM-YWHA's of Greater New York
and will take place at the Seventh Regiment Armory on Park Ave. and 67th St. .
in Manhattan. For further information call (212) 751-8880.

HELP WANTED

A work-study student is needed in the Admissions Office. If you are
interested in working approximately 10 hours each week assisting in the

Admissions Office, please contact Ricki Soltan in Room 114 as soon as
possible.
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